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If you have questions or concerns please contact us at North Peace Secondary School by phone or email 

rsmith@prn.bc.ca, rkoechl@prn.bc.ca, cdavies@prn.bc.ca, awilson@prn.bc.ca, jdrschiwiski@prn.bc.ca.  

Room 112: (250) 785-4429 ext. 343 Work Pod: (250) 785-4429 ext. 240 

 

November 8th is National Aboriginal 
Veterans Day.  
It is a separate day from November 11th 
as a commemoration of the contributions 
of Indigenous veterans in both the First 

and Second World Wars, as well as the 
Korean War.  

We express our  
gratitude for the  
many contributions  
Indigenous veterans  

have made to Canada 
and the world. 

 

      

Most of our students have settled into their courses and are getting 

many assignments, essays, labs and reports completed. Midterms are 

coming up soon so parents, please encourage them to stay on top of 

their game. Students, this is your journey to success. Travel well, do the 

hard things and be proud of the effort you are putting into your future. 
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